
 
 
 
 
 

Falmouth Community Youth Football Club 
Child Travel Policy 

 
 

Please be aware that Falmouth Community Youth Football 
Club does not take any responsibility for private arrangements 
made between parents/carers/guardians to transport children to 
and from football matches or football events connected to the 
club. 
 
Consent will be required from all parents/carers/guardians in 
the unlikely event that FCYFC organises transport to a club 
event. 
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